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October 19, 1988 

As we approach the final meeting with the consultants who helped plan 
the National Conference on the Prevention of HIV Infection and AIDS in 
Racial and Ethnic Minorities in the United States held 
August 15-17, 1988, I want to express the thanks of Dr. Mason and staff 
of the Centers for Disease Control for your valuable contributions to the 
planning of this conference. 

The purpose of the October 27 meeting is to evaluate and critique the 
August conference. Please be prepared to provide your comments on the 
aspects of the August conference that were most useful and those 
components of the program that fell short of our objectives. 

A tentative copy of the agenda is enclosed. 

The meeting will be held October 27, from 8:30a.m. to 5:00p.m. at the 
Wyndham Hotel, 125 lOth Street, N.E., Atlanta, Georgia (telephone 
(404) 873-4800). Hotel and airline reservations have been changed for 
arrival on Wednesday evening. 

Again, we thank you for your tremendous support and contribution to the 
August conference, and look forward to our wrap-up evaluation later this 
month. 

Enclosure 

Sheila Cort, M.P.H. 
Minority Conference 

Coordinator 

Gary R. Noble, 
Assistant Surgeon General 
Deputy Director (AIDS) 




